
Herbert Thompson Headteacher Update 
21st December 2023

Congratulations to all the raffle 
winners who were announced in 

assembly yesterday.

Thank you to everyone who bought 
tickets and supported us. All funds go 

to providing opportunities and 
experiences for our children. 

A Christmas to Remember 
The children have had a wonderful time taking 
part in all of the Christmas festivities and have 

loved making memories together.  We look 
forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 

8th January 2024.

 

Wishing all of our Herbert Thompson family members, a Wonderful Christmas and a Happy and 
Healthy New Year 2024!

With love from all the staff at HTPS 


